


• appropriate lighting (wearable headlight, flashlights, including extra for backup) would be used to
navigate the shoreline of the lake as the bullfrogs would be active on the lily pads (so I would not be
venturing towards the middle of the lake...not to imply that precautions would only be needed if
paddling to the middle)

The frogs would be humanely dispatched immediately upon capture as it is illegal to capture or
transport them while alive (https://www.google.com/url?
sa=t&source=web&rct=j&opi=89978449&url=https://www.env.gov.bc.ca/wld/documents/bullfrog_.
pdf&ved=2ahUKEwic14ug44-
AAxWpHDQIHTXaD1wQFnoECAwQBg&usg=AOvVaw2_dicjg2IKX1Y4MrAP_XA6), though again, 
hunting is allowed, it is only capturing/transporting them while alive that is illegal so as to prevent 
further expansion of the invasive species. 

Again, I am hoping to obtain Municipality approval for limited after hours use of the lake to hunt 
American bullfrogs for personal consumption as allowed under the BC Wildlife Act and Hunting-
Trapping Act, with respect to the Municipality Park Bylaws, 

Thank you for your consideration ,

Michael Indge
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